
From: Wood, Andrew J
To: Theriault, Billie J
Cc: Wentworth, Ciara; Obrey, Tim; Kane, Douglas
Subject: RE: RP 3313 Burnt Jacket Holdings I LLC in Beaver Cove (part 1 of 3)
Date: Friday, February 21, 2025 1:20:44 PM

Billie,
 
Minimal fish and wildlife concerns with this project. We reviewed the applicant’s assessment
and concur with their results relating to Vernal Pools, Roaring Brook Mayfly and Northern
Spring Salamander.
 
Thanks,
Andy
 
Andrew Wood (He/Him)
Environmental Review Coordinator | Senior Resource Biologist
Environmental Review Program
Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife
353 Water Street, 41 State House Station
Augusta, Maine 04333-0041
Cell: (207) 441-9854
 
From: Theriault, Billie J <Billie.J.Theriault@maine.gov> 
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 10:15 AM
To: Wood, Andrew J <Andrew.J.Wood@maine.gov>; Obrey, Tim <Tim.Obrey@maine.gov>; IFW
Environmental Review <IFWEnvironmentalreview@maine.gov>; Kane, Douglas
<Douglas.Kane@maine.gov>
Subject: RP 3313 Burnt Jacket Holdings I LLC in Beaver Cove (part 1 of 3)

 
Good Morning. 
 
Your office provided preliminary comments in a letter to Michael Roy on this project dated
January 3, 2025.  Please provide a detailed review of the project.  The files are large so I hope it
is ok to send them in three emails.  Here is the review cover sheet and the first part of the
application.  I have omitted the deed, land division history and financial capacity sections in
order to reduce the file size as I didn’t think those exhibits would be critical to your review. 
 Thanks.
 

Billie J. Theriault
Billie J. Theriault
Regional Supervisor, LUPC
45 Radar Road
Ashland, ME 04732
Tel: (207)435-7963
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Cell: (207)731-4147
 


